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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

SUBJECT: Contract with Positive Behavior Supports Corp.   
 
DATE:  April 7, 2022 

 
PERSON(S) RESPONSIBLE: Clare Davies, Director of Student Services 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

The District Administration recommends the Board review and approve the Master Contract between 

Pacific Grove Unified School District and Positive Behavioral Supports Corp. 
  

BACKGROUND:  

 

The district has an urgent need to provide paraprofessional support for two students.  Although we have 

been able to hire excellent paraprofessional staff earlier in the school year, we are no longer receiving 

viable candidates as applicants. Given this, we would like to move forward with contracting with a 

nonpublic agency to provide the staff needed to fill vacancies for the remainder of the 2021/2022 school 

year. 

 

INFORMATION: 

 

Positive Behavior Supports Corp. will provide two Behavior Technicians and supervision by a Board 

Certified Behavior Analyst (BCBA) to fill the district’s paraprofessional vacancies for the remainder of 

the school year. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
$25,200  2 Behavior Technicians 7.0 hours daily for 30 days 
$3,600  1 Board Certified Behavior Analyst 6 hours weekly for 6 weeks 
 
$28,800  Total not previously budgeted 

 
Funding Source-Contracted Services 
Redirect unused funding from unfilled vacancies to contracted services 
 

 

 


